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April 3, 2017 
 
I likely cannot attend any of the meetings 
although I will try. As a result I must put my 
opinion forth here in this email. To follow is my 
suggestion for closure, why I believe it is the best 
closure and what can be done with the closed 
school to turn a negative into a positive.  I 
suggest the closing of St. Michaels school. It does 
not have the proper playground and is like a jail 
yard with all that pavement. When there are 
funerals the school doesn't even get recess 
because their "playground" is the church parking 
lot. I suggest taking "St. Mikes school" and 
turning them into Catholic Retirement Residence 
apartments for seniors, like the old hospital did. 
This would give a MUCH needed income to St. 
Michaels Church and allow the future elderly 
residents to continue with their faith. Closing St. 
Michaels school is the best option. It has the least 
land, is oldest structure and has the option to be 
something else other than an empty building. 
Thank you for listening. 
 

April 3, 2017 
 
Thank you for your comments.  All ARC email and 
communications will become part of the 
Accommodation Review official record.  Where 
there is an inquiry, inquiries will receive a formal 
response within 5 business days. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tim Robins 
Chair, Accommodation Review Committee 

June 6, 2017 
 
Hello 
My daughters are both enrolled in the French 
immersion program at St. Michaels for school 
year starting Sept 2017. I was unable to attend 
last night’s meeting I was hoping to review the 
four options to provide my feedback. 
I have looked on the board website and cannot 
find the actually options. Could you provide the 
options to me or point me in the direction to 
finding them online? 
Thank you 
 

June 6, 2017 
 
 
Thank you for writing.  To find the proposed 
accommodation options, please visit the Board's 
webpage at www.pvnccdsb.on.ca and click on 
the Pupil Accommodation Review tab.  At the top 
of the Pupil Accommodation Review page is 
the Initial Staff Report.  Please review the report, 
proposed accommodation options are outlined in 
the report.  Further, we are seeking input on the 
report and proposed options.  An online survey 
has been created and is available on the Board's 
homepage.  Your comments and opinions are 
very important! 
 
I hope this response was helpful. 
 
Tim Robins 
Chair, Cobourg ARC 

 


